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28th November 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 3: Shropshire Hills Discovery Centre & Onny Meadows 

 

Here are details of our exceptional education provision at the Shropshire Hills Discovery Centre; day-long, led 

activities based around the National Curriculum which invite children of all ages and abilities to have fun and learn 

through active participation, enquiry and first-hand observation. Our Education Team have years of experience of 

providing schools with opportunities to enhance and reinforce their classroom curriculum. Many schools are so 

pleased by their experience with us that they return year after year. 

 

Year 3 focus for the day: Explore river features, learn about how they are formed and undertake some river 

measurement exercises. Do some detective work to discover how and why the river’s course changed in the 

past. 

 

This trip will take place on Tuesday 10th December 2019, which will be a non-school uniform day for Year 

3 children only, Children will need to wear long sleeves and long trousers, as well as warm winter clothing. We 

advise children to wear layers of clothing, as these can easily be removed if needed.  If your child has wellies, 

please do bring these along on the day in a named carrier bag or they can wear suitable outdoor footwear, please 

ensure all other items of clothing are also named. 

 

Children will require a packed lunch on the day, please ensure this is in line with our vegetarian policy and to have 

with them plenty of fluids.  The children will be outdoors for most of this trip so healthy snacks would be 

advisable.   

 

Please ensure your completed form and contribution is made by Friday 6th December 2019.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Bains and Mr Landers 

Year 3 Teachers 

 

 


